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The Eye Institute opened its doors in 1978. Now, after more than three decades of serving the community, 
it will undergo a major renovation. The building’s transformation will result in a state-of-the-art practice 
that will provide an inviting and comfortable environment for patients, and a facility rich in technology 

that supports the educational mission of training future eye care practitioners.

The Eye Institute is undergoing a $10 million renovation to its clinical facility, The Eye Institute is undergoing a $10 million renovation to its clinical facility, 
representing a commitment to its mission and the community it serves. representing a commitment to its mission and the community it serves. 

WE WILL WE WILL 
CONTINUE TO BE CONTINUE TO BE 

OPEN DURING OPEN DURING 
RENOVATIONS!RENOVATIONS!



“Old Main” Campus              
1933-1970 

Uptown Clinic 
5604 N. Broad Street

Opened in 1966
Acted as the second optometric clinic

Original Site
1809 Spring Garden Street

1919-1932



The Eye Institute 
1978 until 2010

Our Future is Here
The Eye Institute:
Our New Look

2011 and beyond 



Thank You for Your Patience
Throughout the 13 months it will take to renovate the clinical service 
level of the new facility, we will continue to operate all services. 

WE ARE OPEN FOR BUSINESS! 
At times, the renovation may cause confusion and inconvenience 
to our patients, as well as our staff and students. We will surely 
do all we can to minimize the inconvenience to all and to ensure 
services are not interrupted. We ask for everyone’s patience and 
understanding during this period. What we can promise is that in 
2011, when the project is completed, The “New” Eye Institute is 
poised to enrich the community and the visual well being of all who 
seek our services. 

The Clear Choice For Your Vision Care Needs
Three convenient locations to serve you:
The Eye Institute 
1200 West Godfrey Avenue 
Philadelphia, PA 19141

The Eye Institute (Mt. Airy) 
7145 Germantown Avenue
Philadelphia, PA 19119

The Eye Institute (Strawberry Mansion) 
2301 North 29th Street 
Philadelphia, PA 19132

Main: 215.276.6000
Appointments: 215.276.6111
Website: www.TEIvision.com

The Eye Institute is the clinical practice of  the Pennsylvania College of  Optometry at Salus University. 

Starting on June 1, 2010, all patients and visitors coming to TEI 
should enter through the Spencer Street entrance. The pediatric 
service will be temporarily relocated to the Spencer Street side of 
the facility. If you are driving to the facility, use the Spencer Street 
driveway and parking lots. 
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